ARE YOU A
MENTAL/BEHAVIORAL
HEALTH PRACTITIONER WITH
AN INTEREST IN COGNITIVE
PROCESSING THERAPY (CPT)?

The Center for Innovation and Research on Veterans and
Military Families (CIR), part of the University of Southern
California School of Social Work, is currently looking for
providers to help in the development of an assessment tool
which measures knowledge of CPT-C [Cognitive] critical skills.

We are seeking providers to assist in the
validation of this tool.

You may be eligible to participate in this project if you:

- Are a licensed mental or behavioral health practitioner
(e.g. psychologist, psychiatrist, social worker)

- Have at least 2 years of experience working as a
practitioner

- Have received formal training in CPT or CPT-C

Requires approximately 1 hour online in Fall 2015.

Experience with military-connected clients is not required.

Participants will receive a $25 gift card in appreciation of their

time and contribution. .
USCSocial Work

If you are interested in participating, please contact Center for Innovation and Research
Ashley Schuyler at schuyler@usc.edu or (213)821-3609. on Veterans & Military Familiest




